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      January 10, 2006 
 
Hon. Jaclyn A. Brilling 
Secretary 
Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY  12223-1350 
 
Re: Case 06-G-0005, National Fuel Gas Distribution Corporation 
 Further Revisions  
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
 On December 30, 2005, National Fuel Gas Distribution Corporation (“Distribution” or 
the “Company”) filed revisions proposing to amend the Company’s tariff, P.S.C. No. 8 – GAS, 
for the reasons stated in the transmittal letter that accompanies the filing.  On January 9, 2006, 
the Company held a teleconference for interested stakeholders to explain the filing, answer 
questions and provide an opportunity for comment.  As a result of the feedback received from 
the teleconference, the Company is submitting the following further revisions to the filing: 
 
         Leaf No. 97  Revision 3 
 
 The further revision is issued today for an effective date of March 16, 2006.    
 
  The further revision proposes to replace “Customers” with “entities” (plus conforming 
changes) on Leaf 97 in recognition of the fact that Customers may not be the entities to which 
Distribution will owe compensation for acquisition of gas.  In most circumstances, the entities 
from which gas will be acquired will be Energy Service Companies (“Supplier” in Distribution’s 
tariff).  The proposed change will reconcile the affected provision under the Commission’s short-
term curtailment procedures with new language proposed on Leaf 94.1, included in the 
December 30 filing. 
 
 There are no further changes to the December 30 filing. 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 

 
 

 
 Michael W. Reville 
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